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Wednesday 22nd November 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 
Re: Parent / Carer Chit Chat Morning (Strike Update) 
 
Firstly, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your patience during the last 2 weeks; I 
appreciate that managing a full or partial school closure with many of our children not being able to receive 
their full entitlement to their education has been a challenge for a number of reasons. 
 
Thank you to those parents / carers who have already spoken to myself and Senior Leaders and raised any 
points of concern or questions. I appreciate that many more of you may have questions in relation to the 
reasons for industrial action and the implications for your child’s education. Therefore, myself and Mr Fenton, 
Executive Headteacher, will be holding a Parent / Carer Chit Chat morning on Friday 24th November 2023 
at 8:50am in the downstairs hall. We would like to invite all of our parents / carers in for this meeting to 
discuss the situation and answer any questions that you may have. The school will be arranging to have 
Gujarati and Arabic interpreters available in the meeting. 
 
Please rest assured that the school has been and will continue to have ongoing dialogue with staff and unions 
in attempts to avoid further industrial action and to minimise the impact on children and families.  
 
If you are unable to attend but do have some points to raise or questions you would like answering, please 
email these to admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk. I will then aim to answer these and write again to all parents / 
carers with the main points discussed from the meeting.  
 
Should you have any other queries, please contact the school office who will pass your query onto a member 
of the Senior Leadership Team.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms T K Bhambra 
Headteacher 
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